
 
 
In light of the suspension of in-person instructions due to the coronavirus pandemic, the 
Mississippi Valley State University Office of Academic Affairs is currently reviewing the 
University’s grading policy for the Spring 2020 semester in an effort to further accommodate 
MVSU students. More details are forthcoming. Any official changes made to the grading policy 
will be announced to faculty, staff and students through their University email and posted on 
University’s website at www.mvsu.edu. 
 


